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PSCS Teachers and Directors will provide regular and open communication via 
classroom/grade-level blog entries to our website, emails, weekly school-wide emails, and, on 
occasion, community-wide phone messages. The goal will be to remain environmentally-aware 
and limit the amount of printed communications the PSCS community receives. Inclement 
weather, emergency situations and all other urgent information will be communicated via a 
minimum of two modes of communication. 
 
At Pioneer Springs, we encourage students to discuss issues related to their well-being with 
their parents.  We prohibit school employees from not notifying parents about their child's 
mental, emotional, or physical health and well-being, including the request for a change of name 
or pronoun.  Further, we do not encourage or take actions that have the effect of encouraging 
students to withhold information from their parents about their mental, emotional, or physical 
health or well-being.  


